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TSQF Exams 

TSQF exams for 2018 have finished and CTSI would like to wish every success to those that 

sat exams. 

Exam results will be emailed to you on Tuesday 12th February. 

Please do not call or email the Education Department requesting your results as we are unable 

to provide results to candidates directly. 

 

 

Training course and online CPPD course certificates 

Students who attended Training Together (Collaborative Training) courses in 2018 should 

access the Learning Hub and complete the survey for each course in order to obtain their CPPD 

certificates. 

Those who have undertaken the role of Internal Assessor and/or Internal Verifier of a 

portfolio of evidence during 2018 should also access the Learning Hub to complete the 

Assessor/Verifier online CPPD course(s). Once complete, a certificate can be downloaded and 

provided to your regional External Verifier (EV). 

Certificates and course materials will be available to download from the Learning Hub until 31st 

December 2018. 

 

 

Portfolios 

The Education Department would like to remind students of the portfolio submission deadline 

highlighted in the August, September, October and November editions of Leon's Update.  

Students should now have submitted their portfolios to their EV. 


